
 
                                

Newsletter of the Phantom Flyers R/C Club             http://phantomflyersrc.com 

CLUB OFFICERS                                                   Contact Number 

President – Ed White                                           (636) 441-6431 

Vice President – Herb Johnson                             (636) 579-8062 

Secretary – Jim West                                           (636) 922-1220 

Treasure – Jim Greenwood                                   (636) 577-0569 

Safety Officer – Dave Evans                                  (636) 448-4800 

Field Manager – Don Grzina                                  (314) 409-4771 

Chief Flight Instructor – TBD                                

Activities Chairperson – Jan Jansen                      (314) 921-9420 

Send Membership Renewals to:             

Jim West                                                 

9 Teak Court 

St. Peters, MO 63376 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Board of Directors:                    Work                           Home 

Ed White                                    (314) 232-1479                  (636) 441-6431 

Dan Sundman                             (314) 749-4029                  (636) 352-0150 

Mitch Galatioto                          (314) 234-5141                  (636) 447-5484  

Dave Evans                                      Retired                         (636) 448-4800 
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Phantom Flyers R/C Club 
March 16, 2015 Meeting Minutes 

 
 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Club President, Ed White shortly after 7:00pm. There 
were 6 members in attendance. The meeting was held at Mark Twain Hobby Shop. 
 
Secretary’s Report 
The February, 2015 Meeting Minutes were approved. Club membership is at 47 regular 
members 
 
2015 Budget 
Ed White is working on the 2015 Club Budget. The budget was briefly discussed.  

 We will need extra funds for runway sealing.  

 A new Roof is needed and is not in budget 

 A Special Assessment is under consideration, a small temporary increase in dues was 
favorably discussed 

 
Field Managers Report 
The field is okay. The Porta Potty  will be changed soon. 
 
Activities Report 
Jan Jansen issued the Activities schedule to the club via email and is looking for comments. 
 
Open Club Positions - Volunteers Welcome 

 Chief Flight Instructor: Responsible for the oversight of the Club Training Program. 
(We currently have one trainee being trained by Jim West – who could use a little 
help) 

 
 
Meeting was adjourned.  
 

jjw 4/6/2015 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



        

 

 

  

 

Warmer weather is finally here and we can start enjoying our great field more! 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Based on the conversation at the field (3/15), with Jack, Don and Jose, I got an idea to 

do a design and build article for a future installment in the newsletter. Nothing 

complicated and hopefully something that everyone can try.   

NEXT CLUB MEETING IS: 04/13/2015  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Articles, pictures and tech notes for publishing in the Carrier Wave are always 

appreciated.  

Let us know what you are building, repairing or flying!  

 

Send them to: 

kevcox@charter.net 

 

Thanks!! 

mailto:kevcox@charter.net

